
 

Headteacher’s Notes 
 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I think lots of our children (and the staff) will need an early night tonight after completing the first full week of 
teaching.  I have been impressed by the children’s attitudes to learning, their conduct around school and in 
lessons. 
 
This week, we have launched our new assembly programme.  The children come together daily as a school 
community – each day has a different focus.  On Monday, I opened I series of assemblies about ‘Extraordinary 
People’ by discussing Sir David Attenborough.  The children were fascinated and his message “The future of 
humanity, and, indeed, all life on Earth, now depends on us” made them think deeply about how, inspired by 
these wise words, we can all make a positive difference in our world. They have also had assemblies with Miss 
Moremon, Miss Welding and Miss Middlehurst to broaden their experiences. 
 
Today, in our celebration assembly it was wonderful for me to share in the successes of the week – scrolls and 
postcards galore!  As I said in my previous letter – we really do encourage the children to share achievements 
from home too and I was delighted to recognise success in cricket, boxing, football, rugby, dancing and martial 
arts to name but a few. One of our year 4 pupils, Isla, inspired us all by sharing her latest warm hearted out of 
school activity.  Isla volunteers at her local riding school where she assists disabled riders to help them have 
access to horse riding sessions.  This work brings Isla a great deal of joy and we are proud to have such a kind, 
caring pupil in our school.  
 
We are delighted to announce that our school has now received the Silver Award for the Primary Geography 
Quality Mark. We have been upgraded from our previous achievement of Bronze which we achieved in 2020. 
Well done to all of the children and the staff at our wonderful school for making our Geography curriculum and 
learning a huge success! 
 
Next week, we will be having our Meet the Teacher sessions (Year 1 and 6 on Monday, Year 4 and 5 on 
Wednesday and Year 2 and 3 on Thursday) – this is a valuable opportunity for you come into school and learn 
about the year group expectations.  It is also a chance for you to ask any questions you might have about your 
child’s new year group.  If you cannot attend, we will distribute the slides via email.  In the meantime, if you have 
any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact school via the school office. Please check emails and 
follow our school Facebook page to keep up to date with school activities. 
 
Have a relaxing weekend everyone –catch up with your children about the week’s events and enjoy time 
together as a family.  See you on Monday! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Tomkow 

15th September 2023  



 

Attendance 
This week’s class attendance is: 
Reception – 96.67% 
Year 1 – 97.24% 
Year 2 – 96.67% 
Year 3 – 96.86% 
Year 4 – 95.61% 
Year 5 – 96.54% 
Year 6 – 97.33% 
 
 

    Jigsaw Award Scroll Winners 
This week’s certificates were for: 
 

‘Help others to feel welcome’  
 

The winners are: 
Nursery – Rowan R 
Reception – Jaxson C 
Year 1 – Angel Y 
Year 2 – Chanudi A 
Year 3 – Frankie H  
Year 4 – Alfie B 
Year 5 – Evie D 
Year 6 – Autumn K 
 

Well done for making our school a better place! 
 
        

                    Timetable Rockstars/Numbots 
 

  This week’s stars are: 
 

 
 

 

 

 

         Class Dojos  
          This week’s winners are: 

 

            Spelling Shed Award 
     Last week’s stars are: 

 

 

 

         WINGS Award 
 This week’s winners are: 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

   Happy Lunchtime Award 
 This week’s winners are: 

 

 

 
 

Suggestion Box 
If there’s anything you’d like us to know, or you have 
any ideas on how we can improve, please let us know 
in the box below. 

 
 

Reception  Watch this space! 
Year 1 Watch this space!   
Year 2 Joshua B  
Year 3 Joshua G  
Year 4 William Y 
Year 5 Millicent R M 
Year 6 Alyssa C 

Nursery Sebastian M 
Reception Madeline D 
Year 1 Kaitlyn B 
Year 2 George J 
Year 3 Theo H 
Year 4 Yusuf A 
Year 5 Seren B 
Year 6 Reuben W-J 

Year 1 Watch this space! 
Year 2 Sennen M  
Year 3 Finley M  
Year 4 Abigail W-J 
Year 5  David B 
Year 6 Mollie G  

Nursery  Novah A 
Reception Evan H 
Year 1 Alinani G  
Year 2 Emanuela M  
Year 3 Zachary M  
Year 4 Violet R 
Year 5 Jacob M 
Year 6 Prithvi B 

Willow G  Tia S 
Bobby M  Lily T  

Reuben W-J Finn D 
Hunter G Isla F  
Louie H Gracie-Mae H 
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